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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2019 6:56 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Winter Parties Friday

   

    

 

Winter Parties Friday, 12:30-1:45 
 

   



2

 

Thank you Room Parents! 

 

You should have received a note in the your child's green folder or information 

from your teacher regarding the winter party. Each classroom will have 

something different, but parent volunteers are welcome in each room and 

donations of items appreciated. 

 

Thank you to our room parents for coordinating the parties.  
 

   

 

Let's say thank you to our bus drivers with a bus care package and hot cocoa. 

There are only a few items left that are needed for the care packages, if you 

can provide something please sign up.   

Donations are needed by Wednesday, December 18th and should be marked 

"PTA - Bus".  

 

Volunteers Friday morning before school begins are welcome to come hand out 

the packages. 

 

Thank our Bus Drivers  
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Holiday Make & Take and Penguin Patch were wonderful. Thank you to Jenny 

Chu who coordinated the event and April Parrish who helped so much with 

details. We appreciate all of the volunteers who made this evening possible!  
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10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 
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